On 10 March, WCC’s Distributors Meeting 2010 was held in Xi’an by the Xi’an distributor’s sales
branch. Over 70 distributers participated, whilst Deputy General Manage of the Xi’an branch,Mr.
Wang Yong hosted.

In the meeting, the company awarded those distributors that had made a positive
contribution to WCC’s cement sales. The General Manager of WCC sales subsidiary Mr. Tian
Maoyuan stated that he fully appreciated all the hard work the distributors had done in supporting
WCC and developing the company’s brand. Mr. Tian also remarked that WCC was keen to
maintain and continue to strengthen the co-operative relationship it had with its distributors.
Distributors at the meeting also delivered their opinions, congratulating WCC over the success
they had achieved in the cement market, and re-iterating their commitment to supporting WCC in
the future.

The Vice President of WCC Mr. Tian Zhenjun, as well as Manager of Technical Centre Mr.
Li Xianjun, Deputy General Manager of Sales Company Mr. Li Yihai and Mr. Wang Yong and

other senior management attended the meeting.



